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Missouri River Conservation Cover Special 

Initiative Announced 
 

USDA Natural Resources Conservation Service 

(NRCS) announced that funding is available to 

assist farmers and ranchers whose agricultural land 

suffered severe damage during last year’s flooding 

along the Missouri River.   Applications for these funds are due at NRCS 

offices by close of business on July 25. 
 

This assistance is available to agricultural lands in five states - Iowa, Kansas, 

Missouri, Nebraska, and South Dakota - impacted by the 2011 flood on 

either side of the Missouri River from Ft. Randall Dam to St. Louis, MO.  

Within the five states, over 450,000 cropland acres were impacted by the 

2011 flood.  Nebraska had an estimated 104,415 acres impacted.  The most 

significant impacts to cropland were sand deposition and scouring from the 

abnormally long flood period.   

 

In Nebraska, NRCS has $50,000 available to assist those with severely 

damaged ag land in the following fourteen counties:  Boyd, Burt, Cass, 

Cedar, Dakota, Dixon, Douglas, Knox, Nemaha, Otoe, Richardson, Sarpy, 

Thurston, and Washington.  The NRCS will provide financial and technical 

assistance to install conservation practices that will help stabilize areas with 

heavy sand deposits.  Conservation practices available from NRCS include: 

cover crops, range planting, no-till, and tree/shrub establishment. 

 

There are several conservation practices that can help stabilize areas 

severely impacted by the flooding.  When implemented, they will provide 

stable vegetation for reclaimed cropland or other grassland communities and 

prevent erosion.  

 

Interested applicants should visit their local NRCS field office located in the 

USDA Service Center before the July 25 deadline. 

 

 

 

http://www.nrcs.usda.gov/programs/farmbill/2008/index.html


Additional Environmental Quality Incentive Program (EQIP) Funds 

Become Available. 

 

Additional funding in the amount of $150,000 has been received by the field 

offices in the Papio-Missouri River NRD.    Money is being targeted to 

erosion control on cropland.  Practices include terraces, underground outlets 

and critical area planting. 
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USDA is an Equal Opportunity Provider and Employer 
"The U.S. Department of Agriculture (USDA) prohibits discrimination in all of its programs and activities 

on the basis of race, color, national origin, age, disability, and where applicable, sex, marital status, familial 

status, parental status, religion, sexual orientation, political beliefs, genetic information, reprisal, or because 

all or part of an individual's income is derived from any public assistance program. (Not all prohibited 

bases apply to all programs.) Persons with disabilities who require alternative means for communication of 

program information (Braille, large print, audiotape, etc.) should contact USDA's TARGET Center at (202) 

720-2600 (voice and TDD)." 

 

To file a complaint of discrimination, write to USDA, Assistant Secretary for Civil Rights, Office of the 

Assistant Secretary for Civil Rights, 1400 Independence Avenue, S.W., Stop 9410, Washington, DC 

20250-9410, or call toll-free at (866) 632-9992 (English) or (800) 877-8339 (TDD) or (866) 377-8642 

(English Federal-relay) or (800) 845-6136 (Spanish Federal-relay). USDA is an equal opportunity provider 

and employer. 


